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November 3, 1981

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulctory Co==ission
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D. C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-W o; 50- M1

SUBJECT: NUREG-0737 Item II.K.3. 4

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

This letter responds to an NRC letter from D. G. Eisenhut to all applicants
dated August 7,1981 concerning a request for additional infor=ation on
NUREG-0737, Item II.K.3. M for the Perry Nuclear Pcwer Plant. The letter
regnests a verification that the assu=ptions and initial conditions used in
the non-design basis generic analyses for Item II.K.3.4 as referenced in
that letter are representative for the Perry Nuclear Power Plant.

We have reviewed the ana27 sis assu=ptions and initial conditions used for
the generic analysis and deter =ined that they are representative for the
Perry Nuclear Power Plant.

Very Truly Your..,

M

| Dalwyn R. Davidson
'

Vice President|

System Engineerin3 and Construction
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